

# UA EAI WG Meeting

## 9 June 2020

### Attendees

Abdalmonem Galila  
Jim DeLaHunt  
Harish Chowdhary  
Mark Datysgeld  
Mark Svancarek  
Nitin Walia  
Pavanaja UB  
Sasa kovacevic  
Sushanta Sinha  
T Santhosh  
Mohamed Elbashir  
Pitinan Kooarmornpatana

### Agenda

1. Review of previous [meeting note](#)
2. Review the [best practice for mailbox name](#)
3. AOB
  1. WHATWG
  2. ICANN68 schedule and registration

### Meeting Notes

The WG reviewed the previous meeting note and there was no further comments.

The WG continued reviewing the Best Practice for the Mailbox name at the Aliases section. It was raised that when EAI was used between users using different languages, the aliases or display names can be used to improve the recognizability for both sender and receiver. However Aliases was not a standard.

The Aliases section was updated to Aliases and Display Name consideration. The use cases for incoming mails, outgoing mails were added to the consideration section. The WG agreed to reach out to email administrator who had experiences in managing aliases for more input.

It was noted that the two-hour meeting might be required for closing the document. The two-hour meeting could be started during or after the ICANN meeting week.

The WG was informed about the agenda for ICANN68 meeting and its prep-week: UA session ICANN68 - Universal Acceptance Annual Strategic Action Plan Webinar | Thursday, 11 June 2020, 16:00-17:00 UTC.

The WG then started a conversation about WHATWG as it would be the high priority action item for FY21 and currently there were active discussions on the mailing list.

It was proposed that this seems to be the low hanging fruit which could solve the first step of the chicken and egg problem. The information was sufficient to build the case. It could be in the form of letter signed by the WG as well as other relevant communities.

It was noted that WHATWG would follow the requirement from browser makers, therefore, that might be the place to push. The case could also be built from the web developer community how they currently managed and wanted to manage these email input field. Mark D and Jim agreed to create the first draft of these communication.

Next Meeting: 16 June 2020, 17:00UTC.

#### Action item

No.	Action Item	Owner
1.	<i>Invite Mark Alkins to review the Best Practice for Mailbox Name document</i>	<i>Pitinan</i>
2.	<i>Create the draft communication regarding WHATWG email field</i>	<i>Jim, Mark D.</i>